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BY EMAIL, COURIER AND RESS 
 
January 21, 2020 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
EB-2019-0178 – B2M Limited Partnership’s 2020-2024 Transmission Revenue Cap IR 
Application  
 
B2M LP is in receipt of the OEB’s Decision and Order dated January 16, 2020 (the “Decision”), 
which provides that B2M LP shall file with the OEB a draft Revenue Requirement and Charge 
Determinant Order (the “DRRO”) by January 23, 2020. The DRRO is to include supporting 
schedules (including a draft accounting order for the ESM Deferral Account) that reflects the 
OEB’s findings from the Decision as well as customer bill impacts and detailed information in 
support of the calculation of the final revenue requirement. 
 
In order to provide for an adequate internal review, B2M LP respectfully requests an extension to 
file the DRRO on January 27, 2020. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions in regards to the foregoing. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY FRANK D’ANDREA 
 
Frank D’Andrea 
Submitting on behalf of B2M LP 


